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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: Concourse B Apron Rehabilitation Project Phase 10 

Date: 8/4/2023 

 
Effective August 7th, 2023 
Beginning Monday, August 7th, weather pending, Harper Company will close out Phase 1 of 
Concourse B Apron Rehabilitation Project, and transition into Phase 10.  
 
This will close Gates B1 and B3 in the morning hours, followed by a reopening of Gates B2 
and B4 in the afternoon. Additionally, please be aware that Gates B7 and B15 will be closed for 
bridge replacement starting August 7th through August 30th as scheduled, as well. 
 
Ramp 3 will be closed between Taxilanes E and G for the duration of this phase. Taxilane F will 
be closed north of Taxiway J to Taxilane 2S. Taxilane G will be closed north of Ramp 3 to Gate 
B2, B2 will be open.  Spot 9 will be open, spot 10 is anticipated to be closed. 
 
The vehicle service road will be closed around Gates B1 and B3. The vehicle service road will 
also be closed crossing Taxilanes G and F to Pad 13. 
 
The phase is currently scheduled to be completed on September 12th, 2023. Please see images 
below: 
 

 
 

The work area will be surrounded by interlocking, low-profile barricades. ARFF routes will be 
provided with gaps in the barricade. Pedestrians and vehicle traffic are to stay outside of the 
barricade during the closure. 
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Additionally, you will find the most updated schedule based on the current timing of each phase 
below. Please note that the schedule is subject to change per delays that may occur during 
each phase. 

 

 
 

 
 
For questions regarding the project, please see the following contacts: 
 
Damian Weller (CVG Airport Authority) – 859-206-2044 or dweller@cvgairport.com 
JW Lucas (CVG Airport Authority) – 859-743-5861 or jlucas@cvgairport.com 
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